
Intro to Family and Medical
Leave Insurance Recording and
Resources 
This webinar introduces VLCT members to Vermont Voluntary Paid Family and Medical

Leave Insurance (VT FMLI). This insurance began being offered only to employees of the

State of Vermont on July 1, 2023 and will be open to all Vermont employers with two or more

employees on July 1, 2024. It will be completely voluntary: employers can choose whether to

offer these benefits to their employees.

VLCT hosted this webinar in conjunction with: 

Hickok & Boardman HR Intelligence (HBHRIQ) – our employee benefits broker partner

The Hartford – the carrier selected to offer the insurance in Vermont 

The State of Vermont – the employer that has already been offering it as an employee

benefit

 

Presenters 

Tom Rugg – Senior Vice President and Principal, Hickok & Boardman HR Intelligence

Joan Goldstein – Commissioner, Vermont Department of Economic Development

Grant S. Van Der Beken – New England Regional Sales Director, The Hartford

Presentation slides: Intro to Family and Medical Leave Insurance

Recorded sessions reflect current information (including any relevant applications of law) at

the time of the recording. For the most up-to-date information, members should email 

info@vlct.org or use our Ask A Question webpage.

 

Please do not distribute this recording.

This page will expire on 1/18/2025. 
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